
GURRIE MIDDLE SCHOOL STUDENT BULLETIN 

Friday, March 2, 2018 

 

 

HOT LUNCH: Cavatappi and Cheese  

 Baked Chicken Nuggets  

 Salad Bar  

 Milk  

 

   

BIRTHDAYS:  No birthdays today     

 

1. The PTO will be selling donuts for 2 dollars and soda for 1 dollar at fun lunch today 

Friday March 2.  
 

2. This Saturday, the District 105 Speech Team – represented by 16 students from 

Gurrie – will participate in the West  40 Speech and Drama Festival and competition. 

The speech team students have worked hard on their performances through many 

practices and by memorizing their scripts – and they hope to bring home a trophy for 

District 105 and Gurrie. Wish the following students the best of luck with their 

performances on Saturday: 

 

Cano Rogers 

Susan Yeager 

Shannon Miller 

Jeanne Mardegan 

Katie Young 

Thania Silverio 

Fatima Martinez-Gallegos 

Jimena Martinez-Juarez 

Gaby Quintana 

Karla Hernandez 

Jade Babb 

Connor Deneen 

Peter Sanchez 

Grace Sneed 

Aidan Nill 

Natalia Gonzalez 

 

Best of luck to everyone on Speech Team! 

 

3. Attention Adventurers! Gurrie's RPG Club will be meeting today, after school, until 4 

P.M. in Ms. Vogg's room.  Please remember to bring your character sheets and 

chromebooks.  If you have any questions or are interested in joining, please see Mr. 

Walsen or Mr. Schwartz for more information.  See you after school! 

 


